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Through its ministerial consultations on higher education, the Québec government is proposing changes to the 
Règlement sur le régime des études collégiales (RREC) which would give colleges more “flexibility” and 
“autonomy” when it comes to training and certification. The government could go so far as to grant colleges the 
right to set competencies and, ultimately, to issue their own local diplomas. This is a major institutional drift – one 
we must oppose in order to preserve the provincial standards of our programs and diplomas. 

We disagree with this proposition and we ask the Higher Education Minister, Hélène David, to preserve the provincial 
standards of our programs and diplomas and to preserve the ministerial responsibility to determine program 
competencies on a national level.  
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